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Summer Term- 28tht June 2024 
 

Nursery Class  
This week we continued with our Train Ride/Euro Star theme and made French flags and created 
Eiffel Tower art using art straws.  We even had croissants and pain au chocolat for snack too!  We 
have continued with our phonics activities and played one of our favourite games, 'silly 
soup'!  Our Maths work focussed on numbers from 0-5.  We have identified numerals, found 
numbers 'before' and 'after', ordered them and practised making small sets of objects.  We have 
made the most of the warmer weather and have enjoyed lots of outdoor activities.  A new 
favourite space is the digging area.  This week we have made homes for the ants, mud pies and 
birthday cakes!   

Reception Class 

This week in Reception we have started a new book called Bringing the Rain to Kapati Plain.  This 
book is based in Africa. We have learnt lots of things about Kenya and even tasted fruits including 
passionfruit and mango.  In Maths we have been problem solving.  We looked at the story Harry 
and the Bucket Full of Dinosaurs.  We imagined if dinosaurs jumped in or out the bucket how 
many would be left.  We have also been working on practising sports day and talked about how it 
is a chance to have fun regardless of where we come.   

Key Dates: 

Sports Day (Reception)- Tuesday 2nd July 9.30am parents and carers are welcome to attend.  PE 
kits to be worn this day please.   

Sports Day (Nursery)- Friday 12th July 2pm on the Nursery playground, our children who go home 
at 11.30am are invited to come back at 1.45pm that day. 

Reception Class Trip- Tuesday 16th July 

Friday 19th July 2024- Finish for Summer Term 1.15pm 

Reminders: 

We know the weather is unpredictable at the moment but please monitor it in terms of applying 
sun cream and wearing a cap.  Thanks 

Snack Money- If you are able to do so, we kindly ask for £1.00 a week contribution towards snack. 


